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Thank YOU!  

 
The KES PTO would like to 
thank Up t own  Scr a t ch  
Kit ch e n  for hosting a 
KES Sp ir it  Nig h t  on 
February 9!  Thank you for 
inviting us to your awesome 
location and supporting our 
school.  And many thanks to 
the KES families for the 
great turnout!    
 
 
THANK YOU to the St . 
Au g u s t in e  Po lice  
De p a r t m e n t  and the 
Fla g le r  Co lle g e  Tr a ck 
& Fie ld  Te a m  for joining 
us at the Fun Run and 
helping to make the day 
extra special for our 
Dolphins!   
 
 
 

President: Lindsay Niewoehner 
Vice President: Megan Barlow 
Treasurer: Jossy Taylor 
Secretary: Vacant 
 

The Next  Meeting  is  Ma rch  7 t h  a t  7 :5 5  a .m . 
 
Other da tes  to jot  down :  

 
 

 PTO Meet ing  April 4 th a t  7 :55 a .m . 
 

 Bus  Driver Apprecia t ion  Day: April 25  
 

 Tea cher & Sta ff Apprecia t ion  Week: Ma y 8  - 12   
 
 
 
 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU to the KES families, staff, community, and 
volunteers who helped make the Fun Run an amazing success! Everyone 
had a great time, we exceeded our fundraising goal, and our Dolphins 
ran a total of 8,000 laps!  It’s been a great year so far and, we can’t 
believe it, but next month we will start planning our end-of-year events!  
It’s never too late to get involved.  Here’s how to stay up on the latest 
from the PTO:  

          
 

 If you are interested in getting involved in the PTO, new 
members are encouraged and welcome!  We can always use 
the help, whether it’s to fill a leadership role or to volunteer at 
an event or two. Reach out to lindsay.kes.pto@gmail.com with 
any questions!        
 
 

 Did you know you can follow the Ketterlinus Elementary School 
PTO on Facebook?  Check it out and stay up on all the latest 
activities, shout outs, and reminders!  

 
 

 Visit our webpage for important links and for more information 
on our initiatives!  
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